
June 7, 2020

 

Order of Worship 
Prayer 
Still 
We’re Marching to Zion 
Scripture 
The Greatest Commands 
When I Survey the Wondrous Cross 
Lord’s Supper 
Days of Elijah 
Sermon 
Glorify Thy Name 
Elder’s Prayer 
Family Time 

We will worship together outdoors at Westwood 
at 10am this morning. 
The service will also be streamed online.  
Email office@thewestwoodchurch.com for the 
Zoom link. 
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Prayers 

• Karl Moya - fibromyalgia 
• Tom Allen, Teresa Lambert’s 

brother - Multiple System Atrophy 
• Theo Allen, Teresa Lambert’s 

father - lung cancer 
• Susan Churbuck - health 

concerns 
• Val Hackney, Melanie Henry’s 

cousin’s wife - lung cancer 
• Adam Hackney, Melanie’s 

cousin’s son - recovering stroke 
• Rene Lappin, friend of Melanie 

Henry - uterine cancer 
• Mark Brooks, Ronda Faulkner’s 

cousin - seizures 
• Cecil Henry, Eric’s father - 

dementia 
• Aaron Gamble, Melanie’s nephew 

- depression 
• Calvin Taylor, Sheri Greenwood’s 

father - recovering from stroke 
• Austin Estes (3yrs old) - cancer 

Expectant Mother 
Courtney Laubhan - boy, due in July 

Westwood Church of Christ 
3100 West Danforth Road 
Edmond, OK 73012   

405.348.4511 
office@thewestwoodchurch.com 
elders@thewestwoodchurch.com

Welcome to the Westwood Church of Christ
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Community 
Missionaries  Send encouraging notes to the missionaries 
Westwood supports.  They’re figuring out how to do their work in 
this unique time, as well as being far away from friends and family.  

Giving  If you are in the habit of writing a check each week to put in 
the collection plate, you can mail checks to the building or you 
could take this opportunity to set up an account with EasyTithe.  
Please bear in mind that a small percentage (about 3%) of your gift 
goes to EasyTithe as a transaction fee.   
You can find a link to EasyTithe on Westwood’s website, 
thewestwoodchurch.com, Giving. 
Mail is picked up daily at the building. 

Building Is Closed Until Further Notice   
If you need something, please do not hesitate to email the office or 
call/text Westwood’s staff or our elders.  The office email is checked 
multiple times daily. 

Baby Shower  Join us June 13 at 7pm to honor Courtney Laubhan 
and baby boy.  Due to social distancing we will do things a little 
differently.  More information to come. 
Courtney is registered at Amazon and Target.  If you cannot attend 
but would like to send a gift please contact Melanie Henry. 
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Staff | Leadership 

Elders: 
Mark Dees 
Eric Henry 
Roger Laubhan  
Bill Perring  
Doyl Watson 
Fred Wood 
Staff: 
Chance Vanover - Pulpit Minister 
Hunter Wiederstein - Youth Minister 
Mindy Hermes - Office Manager 
Deacons: 
Clint Everhart - Missions  
Kent Greenwood - Facilities  
John Hermes - Youth 

Ministry Leaders: 
Mindy Cole, Ladd & Kerry Kettren  
     - Children’s Education  
Beth Dees  
     - Westwood Day School 
Sharon Perring 
     - Accounting 
Sheri Greenwood  
     - Children’s Worship 

Supported Missions: 
Chad and Sara Lukkason - Chile 
Steffan Pietsch - Chemnitz, Germany 
Alex Bartsch - Chemnitz, Germany 
Jake and Amanda Haskew  
     - Vienna, Austria 
Clyde and Gwen Antwine  
     - Helpers in Missions Program  
Madeline Roseke  
     - Helpers in Missions Program 
 New Zealand 
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